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MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

 
Monday, 25 March 2024 
                                                                      
North West Provincial Government not part of NW Investments & Economic 
Development Summit 
 
Mahikeng – The provincial government has noted with great concern the illegitimate use 
of its brand and names of some Members of Executive Council to market the so-called 
NW Investments & Economic Development Summit 2024, which none of the provincial 
government departments and their entities have expressed any intentions to participate in.  
 
 
The provincial government views the conduct of the organisers of this summit as not only 
unprofessional and unethical, but mischievous as well, as they intend to lure unsuspecting 
stakeholders in the economic sector to attend this summit with the pretense that the 
provincial government is involved. 
 
 
“As we distance the provincial government from the hosting of this summit, we call upon 
its organisers to desist from this unacceptable and dishonest conduct, and withdraw the 
unethical use of the North West Provincial Government brand from its marketing material”, 
remarked Brian Setswambung, the provincial Head of Communication. 
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For enquiries, contact  
 
Mr Brian Setswambung  
Provincial Head of Communication  
Office of the Premier  
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North West Provincial Government  
Cell: 076 012 4501  
E-mail: BSetswambung@nwpg.gov.za 
 
or 
 
Sello Tatai  
Spokesperson to the Premier  
North West Provincial Government  
Cell: 064 756 2510/082 450 7842  
E-mail:statai3@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 


